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 We are actively preparing our interview teams, schedules, and reviewing candidate application 
packets.  Below is the current number of applications we have received for each open position.  
We will continue to keep our job postings active until we fill the positions. 

LCS     FRES               WLC 
School Nurse (4)   School Counselor (9)   MS Math (2) 

     Elementary Teacher (11)  Technology Teacher (5) 
     Principal (8)    Physical Education (4) 
 

 The Facility Manager interview team consisted of: Bill (Budget Chair), Ann and Peter (our day 
custodians at each building), Tom (principal), Kristina (Superintendent Assistant), Kristie (BA), 
and myself.  We met last Tuesday from 11:45 to 4:00 pm to review application packets and 
interview candidates.  We had eight applications and interviewed five candidates.  The applicants 
presented a wide range of competencies and experience.  After careful deliberation, we selected 
two candidates to move forward as finalists.  The next step is to provide a walking tour of our 
buildings this week where we can also talk with the candidates at a deeper/more specific level.  
For example, “how will you prioritize the tasks to complete the school locker rooms?”  It is an 
opportunity to also explain further the details of the position, for example, being on call, potential 
weekends, snow removal, and supervision.  The final step is to move one candidate forward to 
discuss contract specifics with the superintendent and provide an offer of employment.  We are 
very enthusiastic about both of our finalists, and we are fully committed to support the new facility 
manager to be successful!  
 
Thank you, Kristina, for all the upfront she did to organize the interview process! And thank you 
interview team for a job well done! 
 

 I am pleased to say that in the absence of a facility manager; our school community has stepped up 
to make sure that we continue to move forward with our facility’s needs.  Roger Spurrell has 
worked for us part time to complete outdoor projects and tasks, including improving the areas 
around our athletic fields.  Ann, Peter, Bill, Eric, Josh, Scott and “T” continue to ensure that our 
buildings are clean and maintained for our students, Bridgette and Tom are actively working with 
their facility staff to provide them with resources they need, and Kristie, for overseeing the 
administrative side of the position. 
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